
 

 
 
 
November 20, 2020 
           
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I am sure you are surprised receiving a second letter this week. The results of 
testing for 85 staff were 84 negative and 1 positive. This person works on the 
skilled nursing units. Following the San Francisco Department of Public Health’s 
directive, all Residents on orange and gold halls were tested; we are waiting for 
results that we will probably receive early next week. We will send out a letter 
with an update. Should you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to call or e-
mail me. 
 
As you are all aware, with the national surge in COVID-19 cases and San 
Francisco’s increasing number as well, everyone has the possibility of being 
exposed to the virus. It is very unfortunate and sad, but it is the difficult reality we 
all need to face.      
 
Once again, please be assured that we are taking all the necessary precautions.  
 
Please be safe in your Thanksgiving celebration. Know that you are all in our 
grateful prayers. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, cooperation and support to the Home.    
 

 
God bless you,  
 

  
 
 

 


